Hazelton, Laura

From: CHARALAMPOUDIS, Petros (UNIVERSITY COLLEGE LONDON HOSPITALS NHS
FOUNDATION TRUST) I

Sent: 26 October 2018 07:45

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: planning reference number 2018/3956/P

Importance: High

Dear Laura

| hope my email finds you well

| am writing to you with regards to supporting the planning application for the new Haven London Base in
Camden. As a dedicated Consultant Surgeon in Breast cancer care, | have had the opportunity to witness
first hand the ground-breaking support the Haven provides to patients diagnosed with breast cancer. An
all round patient-centred care is crucial to these patients during their journey and the Haven has played a
pivotal role in this direction.

The Breast cancer care community would be more than grateful should this much needed development
materialise.

Very Best

Kind regards

Petros Charalampoudis MD PhD FRCS FEBS

Consultant Oncoplastic Breast Surgeon

University College London Hospitals | Whittington Health
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This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended
recipient please inform the

sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it.

Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any
action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in
England and Scotland. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other
sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services.

For more information and to find out how you can switch,
https://portal.nhs.net/help/joiningnhsmail




